
Friday, March 23, 2018

Happy Friday!  We have learned a lot about the human body this week!  We 

talked about what our skeleton looks like and made models using pasta noodles.  We 

also discussed our five senses and used them to describe popcorn.  We ended the week 

by  using our sense of touch to guess what was inside a mystery box.

Next week we will be learning the letter Yy and talking about yoga and ways we 

can keep our bodies calm.  Along with learning different yoga poses we will be talking 

about different ways to be kind to our friends, especially if they are having a difficult 

time.  We would like every student to write one kind thing about each friend in their 

small groups.  We will be sending home a sheet with the names of the students your 

child should write about.  We would like to have these back by Thursday so we can 

share them with the class and we will also be using them for a part of our presentation at 

graduation.

Weekend Homework:

Work on kindness statements for friends!

  

Reminders:

Conferences are quickly approaching!  They will be Thursday, April 12th and we 

will be placing a sign-up sheet on our welcome board so you may choose a slot that 

works best for you.  If this date does not work for you please talk with us so we may 

plan a different time.  You will have the option to do a student led conference (your 

child will show you some select things they have mastered and talk about what we do 



during the day) or a parent-teacher conference without your child involved.  Please 

specify on the sign-up sheet which one you prefer so we may plan accordingly!  If you 

do not sign up for a conference your child will be considered absent for both April 12th 

and 13th.  

Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa


